Ormesby Youth Football Club
Photography and Video Recording Policy

At Ormesby Youth Football Club we recognise that parents, carers and family members
may wish to take photographs and film their children playing football.

Our club aims to ensure that any images obtained through photography or filming,
have been acquired whilst taking into consideration the safety and well-being of the
children in our club in accordance with the Football Association and leagues guidance
and policies.

It is not an offence to take appropriate photographs or film footage in a public place
even if asked not to do so.

However, to show respect for other people, those taking photographs or videos at our
club should ensure that they:

e Seek the permission of the child and their parent/carer whom they wish to take
the image of

e The child/children are appropriately dressed

e Do not share the images with others without gaining the parent’ or player's
consent beforehand

¢ Do not tag a child in a photograph that is shared on social media and do not
give their full name and any information which can identify them

e Be sure to tell the parent or carer of the child what you wish to do with the
images.

If anybody is concerned about the intentions of an image, they should contact the Club
Welfare Officer, Zoe Bowles (oyfcwelfare@gmail.com) or the County FA Designated
Safeguarding Officer — Ken D'Rosario (ken.d'rosario@norfolkfa.com) or the
Safeguarding Team at safeguarding@thefa.com

If anybody has an immediate child protection concern, they should contact the Police.
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